COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

26th April, 1938,

Dear 8ir,

I have to Inform you that in the Yew Orleans Return
for the @Quarter ended March, 1938, there is an entry of g25
in respect of a Load Line Survey in the case of the s.s.
"MALLARD" ,

No copy of the freeboard report in respect of this
survey would appear to have been received at this Office,
and I shall therefore be glad if you will arrange for the same
to be forwarded.

I am,Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Asslstant Secretary.

W, Bennett,Esq.,

NEW YORK.,

Foundation

agfoq-=ofqié "0o 4



